

2013 STAND MEMBERS FREE WORKSHOP

Communication In A Positive Direction

LIMITED SEATING (25)

Friday, November 8, 2013

8:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

'The Outlook' at The Duncan Center, Dover, DE

Duncan Center: 500 West Loockerman Street, Dover, DE. (302) 674-3031

AGENDA

8:00 - 8:30	Registration/Networking with Continental Breakfast
8:30 - 9:00	Welcome
9:00 - 3:30	Communication In A Positive Direction: J. Bert Freeman
12:00 - 1:00	Lunch - Fantastic Lunch Buffet
(AM/PM	Breaks will include beverages/snack)

REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS

Registration: Current paid members -* Submit completed registration form by 10/29/13. *Registration forms may be emailed to: wmtyson@comcast.net

Registration: Non-Members (includes renewals): Submit completed registration form for **each** attendee with payment of \$30 per registration. Registration **forms and payment** must be **mailed** to STAND c/o Wm. Tyson, Treas. and received by 10/29/13. No refunds issued after 11/04/13.

STAND Mission Statement

The mission of the Statewide Training Advisory Network of Delaware (STAND) is to provide a forum for promoting professional development and enhancing communications among members and agencies.

Objectives

To share resources and promote training as a valuable tool for organizational change, effectiveness, and staff development.



2013 STAND WORKSHOP REGISTRATION

Registration Deadline: Monday, October 29, 2013
No refunds issued after November 4, 2013

Please complete and submit one form for each attendee.

(Attendee's Name)	
(Complete organization/Company name)	
(Dept./Division/Section - if applicable)	
(Address)	
(City) (State) (Zip)	(Phone)
(E-mail)	
Workshop FEES Please check one: 2013/2014 Paid Members: FREE	Registration forms & Payment: Mail registration form and CHECK (when
(email form to wmtyson@comcast.net to register)	membership payment is required) to:
Non-members or 2013/2014 renewals \$30.00 (2013/2014 membership fee) CHECKS payable to: STAND	STAND c/o Wm. Tyson 39 S. Turnberry Drive Dover, DE 19904-2348
Fed. E.I. # 51-0319316	NO Credit cards, super cards or State IV's accepted.
I am joining S.T.A.N.D. for the first time.**	
For workshop information contact: Erik Hochrein 302-236-4250 or delaware.stand@	gmail.com
For membership information contact: Kristen Boehmer 302-744-4418 or delaware.sta	nd@gmail.com
Do you agree to allow your membership informa	ation to be included in the STAND
Membership Directory? ☐ Yes	No
**Please note: New members - this registration vership application	will also serve as your

SYNOPSIS

Communication In A Positive Direction

This workshop develops staff's ability to communicate in a positive direction.

"Communication in a Positive Direction" provides skills and approaches to communicate and learn in the direction of successes, outcomes or results that you require or desire – the positive direction. It is especially useful in addressing critical realities, resolving differences, building relationships and making change work faster, more easily and more completely. Communicating in a positive direction is a part of everything we do.

Presenter's Bio

J. Bert Freeman, Lead Facilitator jbertfreeman@positivedirection.net

Cell: (302) 983-9976 Work: (704) 820-0794

J. Bert Freeman and T.A.L.K. Associates have provided learning and development sessions, coaching and expert assistance concerning organizational unity, positive direction communication skills and workplace respect since 1993 in the DuPont Company, K-12 schools and districts, The Delaware Division of Social Services, The Delaware Department of Labor, The U.S. Army Test Center, Aberdeen Md. and more. Since then, his Unity of Effort projects, webinars and presentations have introduced organizational unity to the 21st Century. He has a Bachelor's Degree in Engineering from the U.S. Naval Academy and a Master's Degree in Human Relations from Golden Gate University. He is also a former Olympian and U.S. National Fencing Champion. Funded by Delaware State Quality Awards, the T.A.L.K. Associates RPM Course and Unity of Effort programs were each selected in 2002 and 2007 for organizational improvement projects by the DE Department of Labor and the DE Department of Services for Children, Youth and Their Families, respectively.